
 

 

 

Week 23 Monday 5th March 2018 2017 
 

Monday 5th March After school activities:  Choir 

Music lessons: ukulele and guitar 

Class 2 Ukulele lessons 

Daily mile at 1.15pm 

Governors meeting at 6.30pm 

Tuesday 6th March Year 5 Children visit from the Recycling Team 

After school activities: Football (years 4, 5 and 6) 

Wednesday 7th March 

 

Class 3 Family Day 

Music lessons: violin and clarinet and brass 

Daily mile at 1.15pm 

Class 4 swimming lessons 

Class 4 brass lesson 

After school activities: Orchestra 

Thursday 8th March Year 6 Gifted and Talented Writers workshop 

Music lessons: guitar 

Lacrosse in school (pm) 

After school activities: football (years 1, 2 and 3)  

Friday 9th March 

 

School Council Family Afternoon Tea 

World Book Day – Dress up day 

After school activities: film club  
 

 

 

Music Lessons 

Due to the bad weather last week, scheduled music lessons did not take place. Brass lessons will be 

doubled up this week. Arrangements for other instrument lessons are yet to be made. 

 

Rescheduled events 

Due to last week’s weather, last week’s scheduled events will be happening on Friday 9th March. Film 

club, World Book Day and afternoon tea will all be taking place on Friday 9th March. 

 

School minibus 

Our new minibus arrives on school on Friday 9th March. We are all very excited about its arrival. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advanced Notices 

 

 

Parent’s Workshop about the assessment and the curriculum – Monday 12th March (6.30pm)  

Come along and find out what the expectations are for your child throughout their primary school 

journey and how you can support them at home. A crèche will be available. 

 

Parent’s Evenings – 26th March and 27th March 

Bookings can be made through the website shortly 

 

Easter Activity Day – Thursday 29th March 

Easter Bonnet and egg competition 

Easter Bake-off 

2.00pm service in Church 

School finishes for the Easter holidays and reopens Monday 16th April 

 

Further information about all events in school can be found on the school website in the calendar 

section. 

 

 

 

 

 


